
CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS MOVING FORWARD STEADILY
Make a Plan to Attend an Upcoming Membership Meeting

Hello all!

We were back at bargaining this week. After three more days of negotiations, we are excited to say 
we are still making progress. We know it seems like things have been slow-moving, but we want to 
make sure that we leave nothing on the table. And, as we know, every little thing counts! We know 
everyone is anxious to hear what’s been going on, and we understand.

Don’t lose hope! We started this strong together, and we will end this strong by continuing to stand 
together. As we all know, united we bargain!

While we continue contract negotiations, we will keep you updated as much as we can. In the 
meantime, please make a plan to join us for an upcoming membership meetings:

April 25 & April 26: Membership Meetings
Hilton Garden Inn, in the Chuckatuck Room

5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.  or  7:15 p.m. - 8:15 p.m.

For the latest updates, be sure to sign up for text alerts. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to contact any member of the bargaining committee, or call Kayla Mock at 
571-435-1817.

Sincerely,
Your Negotiating Committee

PHILIP SURACE
B Shift
Mechanic

FACEBOOK
UFCW400

ON THE WEB
ufcw400.org

TWITTER
@UFCW400

TOLL-FREE
1-800-638-0800

SIGN UP FOR TEXT ALERTS

Text LIPTON to 698-329
*Your wireless provider’s message and data rates may apply - you may opt out any time by texting STOP to 698-329.

C O N T R A C T  N E G O T I AT I O N S  U P D AT E  # 4 :  M A R C H  2 4 ,  2 0 1 7

PAUL GARRISON
A Shift
Mechanic

JUANITA HART
B Shift
Operator

COREY HICKS
D Shift
Instrumentation Technician

RICKY GREGORY
A Shift
Parts Room Coordinator

Alternates:
Dexter Perry, C Shift, Team Coordinator
Anita Anderson, B Shift, Operator
Paul Perdue, A Shift, Mechanic


